
Regarding Notice of Current Status for Child Allowance and 
Medical Expense Subsidies for Single-Parent Households, Etc. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The City of Shizuoka will send out instruction letters to recipients required to submit 

a Notice of Current Status ( , genkyo todoke) on Monday 2 June. 
We will be confirming whether certain recipients meet the requirements to keep receiving the 
Child Allowance ( , jido teate) or exceptional benefits ( , tokurei kyufu) 
for June onwards. Those who receive letters must submit their Notice of Current Status by 
Monday 30 June. 
*Those whose current status can be confirmed by the City using public ledgers are not 
required to submit a notice. 
 
Child Allowance and exceptional benefits for April and May will be transferred on 
Friday 13 June. 
The transfer may be made in July or later depending on application period.  
 
Medical Expense Subsidies for Single-Parent Households, Etc.  
The city subsidizes medical fees occurring from health-insurance-covered medical 
treatments of single parent households and households with parentless children that were 
exempt from income tax in 2024. Application is required in order to receive these subsidies.  
 

Inquiries: 

The Childcare Support Division at Each Ward Office 

 Aoi Ward�����054-221-1093 

 Shimizu Ward �����054-354-2120 

 Suruga Ward �����054-287-8674 (Childcare Allowance);  

�����054-202-5815 (Medical Fee Subsidies) 
 

 
Translated by: 
International and Intercultural Affairs Division 
City of Shizuoka 
(Source: Shizuoka Kibun, June 2025) 


